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I full support of HB 3871.  I feel it is important to offer low or no cost spay and neuter 

clinics. There are too many puppies and kittens that are unnecessary.  It costs me 

hundreds more to take a pet in for a checkup than myself! 

 

Thank you for considering this bill and I hope you find in your hearts to pass this. 

Helping to keep pets healthy and in a home benefits more than just the pet. They are 

treasured family members to many. 


